
From: Shannon Martin
To: Rep. Sara Hannan; Sen. Lora Reinbold
Cc: Ben Mohr
Subject: KRSA request for Sanctioned Charity Event Approval
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 1:46:48 PM

Dear Chair Hannan and Vice Chair Reinbold,
 
Kenai River Sportfishing Association(KRSA) requests sanctioning by the Alaska Legislative Council for
the following three events in 2021:
 

1. Kenai River Junior Classic -August 11, 2021
2. Ted Stevens Kenai River Classic -August 18, 19 & 20, 2021
3. Kenai River Women’s Classic -September 9, 10 & 11, 2021

 
These events are educational opportunities to promote the sustainability of the Kenai River as a
world class fishery and why it is important to care about this resource. Proceeds of these events go
to KRSA, 501 (c) 3 charitable non-profit organization (Federal Tax Number EIN: 92-0142688).
 
KRSA then uses these funds for fishery and habitat conservation, research and education programs.
KRSA also uses these funds to support educational programs through many community partnerships,
including those with JBER, the Boy Scouts, the Girl Scouts, Caring for the Kenai, CPH Safe Kids
program and other such groups.
 
Please contact me at your earliest convenience if there is any other information needed regarding
these events.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this request.
 
Sincerely,
 
Shannon Martin
 
Office & Events Manager
Kenai River Sportfishing Association
907.262.8588 office | 907.250.6600 mobile
www.KRSA.com
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